SMU

CATHGLIC

CAMPUS MINISTRY

JULY 7 AND 14, 2019
FOURTEENTH AND FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

MASS SCHEDULE THIS WEEK

SUNDAY
Perkins Chapel | 9 AM

NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER

3057 UNIVERSITY BLVD DALLAS, TX 75205-1944 | 214.987.0044 | SMUCATHOLIC.ORG




PRAYER REQUESTS

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF UPDATE

We extend our deepest gratitude to Cody Barras
for his service and ministry to SMU Catholic over
the past 8 years! Cody joined the ministry as a
freshman in 2011, becoming our inaugural Servant
Leader Award recipient in 2014, prior to joining the
staff as a Campus Minister in 2015. Cody has
accompanied countless students in deepening their
life of faith during college, and has made a lasting
impact through his work on our Mustang
Awakening Retreat, Mexico City Mission Trip and
First Year Student Homes (FYSH) small groups. As
Cody leaves SMU Catholic to become the Executive
Director of Catholic Creatives, please join us in
wishing him well and thanking him for his ministry!

REPORT ABUSE

If you believe that you or someone you know is a
victim of past or present abuse or sexual abuse,
please notify law enforcement. In the event the
abuse involves a minor, please also contact the Texas
Department of Family and Protective Service
through the Texas Abuse Hotline (1-800-252-5400
or www.txabusehotline.org). Finally, if the abuse
involves a member of the clergy, a parish employee,
or diocesan employee, please also notify the Diocese
of Dallas Victims Assistance Coordinator, Barbara
Landregan, at 214-379-2812 or
blandregan@cathdal.org

MASS COLLECTIONS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Dial Anderson Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Patty Stark Ward & Norris Family Geisler Family

Dick Hoesterey David Adams

Scott Schenkel Keener Family George Tannous

9 AM EMs and Lectors for JUL 7 :

EMs

Judy Kramb
Jim Kramb
Kevin McGarry

Lectors
Peter Larsen
Sheila Madigan Levatino

9 AM EMs and Lectors for JUN 14 :

EMs
Julie Young
Fran LaSpinga

Lectors
Patrick Maher
Julie Young

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Roncal, Associate Director of Ministry
cbax@smu.edu

Daniel Porting, Campus Minister
dporting@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister
cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development

Like all family and business expenses, the ministry’s
expenses have increased year after year. If you
have been giving the same amount for a few years,
would you please consider increasing your gifts by
10%? The ministry increasingly serves students in
individual ways, and those programs and staff have
expanded our budget. Additionally, ministry ex-
penses including utilities, health care for employees,
and priest retirement funding also have increased
year after year in our budget. Please consider
raising your routine giving by 10% to help us better
meet these needs. Contact Beverly Mendoza if you
need help making this commitment electronically or
if you need additional information. Many thanks for
your consideration and generosity!

beverlym@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
milamjoseph@gmail.com

SUMMER SPEAKER SERIES

The 11th annual Summer Speaker Series event
benefiting KATH 910 AM will be Thursday, July 18 at
the Frontiers of Flight Museum in Dallas. Come
enjoy delicious hors d'oeuvres and an open wine
bar while mingling with hundreds of your friends
while soaking up the wisdom of Fr. Robert

Spitzer. Hors d'oeuvres begin at 6:30PM and the
talk begins at 7PM. Purchase tickets at
summerspeakerseries.com
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